
ADAMS TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

December 7, 2020 

 

Dear Parent(s),  

The extension of the MDHHS order is frustrating but is also our reality. We want our kids back in school now, not after 

Christmas break. Thankfully, we found an option to do exactly this. The schedule below outlines when your child can attend 

school. On these dates, students will receive tutoring, academic support, and direct help from their teachers supplemental to 

what is happening in Google Classrooms. Students should bring their Chromebook (if they have one) and will attend all seven 

periods each day for academic support. Buses will run as usual and masking is required. Attendance is not required, 

however, this provides an opportunity for students to get help from their teachers.  

● December 9, 11, 15, and 17 - Grades 9 and 11 

● December 10, 14, 16, and 18 - Grades 10 and 12  

● No changes to grades K-8 

 

Please note that all CTE students should communicate with instructors. Some of these classes are in-person starting on 

Wednesday, December 9.  

 

Looking forward, we will also be changing our 1st semester exam week. Student exams will not count for 20% of semester 

grades. Smaller assessments will still take place with the primary goal of determining gaps in learning for future instruction.  

 

The bottom line is we want our students back. This plan will get your child in a better learning environment and back to 

working with our teachers as much as possible under our current restrictions. Please take advantage of this academic 

support. All grades count toward high school graduation and this is a great opportunity to receive help and support. Please 

do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Steve Lishinski 

Principal  
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